
07/08/2021 

MS Jain Parsons 
53 Kanimbla Crescent ST 
Bilgola NSW 2107 
Jain.parsons@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

It seems every damned day we have to fight to keep our beautiful natural environment in this 
area. 
Common sense dictates this ludicrous proposal will not only cause total destruction to an 
environment that is home to many protected species but cause utter chaos on the bends and 
noise pollution for the whole of the construction period. 
Don’t get me started on not being in keeping with the area plus potential for subsidence onto 
the one access road into the Peninsula. 
Vehemently opposed 
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